
 
 
 
August 30, 2022 
 
Subject: School bus transportation available  

 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Good news! Effective tomorrow, August 31, school bus transportation will be available for all eligible 

students. 

A bus pass with your transportation details (including the bus number) is available for printing 
from your child’s MOZAIK account by the following steps in MOZAIK: 

1. Resources 
2. School Board 
3. Transportation 
4. Bus Pass 
5. Select Child 
6. Print 

 
Any student that is transported by mini-van will be contacted directly by the transportation carrier to 

confirm pick-up and drop-off times. The mini-vans are bus numbers: 301, 302, 303, 304, 305, 306, 308, 

309, 310, 311, 312, 313, 314, 315, 316, 317, 318, 319, 320, 321, 322, 324, 325, 326, 327, 328, 329, 330. 

The provision of these mini-vans could be delayed as the carrier sets up their schedule for the upcoming 

year. The carrier will provide you with more information.  

Note: The province is experiencing a bus driver shortage and, as a result, there is a possibility of sporadic 

interruption of bus services. In this instance, you will be advised by email of the interruption of service. 

We thank you for your patience, and once again, wish you and your family an excellent school 
year. 
 
Lester B. Pearson School Board Administration 
 




